
lllarchl0, 2014

$enator Tutvedt, Chairman
Hconomic Affairs lnterim Committee
PO Box 201706
Helena, MT 59620-1706

$ear Senalor Tutvedt and Membets of the Committee

We are writing this letter as oonsumols to express our confinued support for the "1Z{)ay Rule'. This issue is simply about
rroviding high quality product to Montrana's consumers. We suprt Montana's dairy farmers and the great produci that
they provide to us and our communities.

,{s consumers, we are fully capable of understranding that a sell date meam that the product must be sdd by that date.
We are not confused as to tifieth€r this is a use by date or a best by date. We understand that thls ls a sell 

-by 
date, We

appreciate and want this method of dating because that meane that once tl,€ gpt lhe mllk in orr refrigerators iiwill last
rlntil our family has enioyd every last drop. For some of us, lire travd many mihe to buy 61r groc€ries and lt isn't as
$irflplo as "running to the store' if our milk is bad. We need a longer shelf lifu in our refdlerator and llke the way that this
works nour.

Ptease keep the 12-Day rule in place so thd we can contirrue b have fresh milk in or,rr refrigerators.
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